From: Reifman, David 
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 12:44 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Reporting of Attendance at Event

Steve – please be advised that on September 17, 2015, I attended in my official capacity the Chicago Architecture Foundation hosted dinner at Soho House with the Jury Members of ChiDesign.  Please advise if you require additional information.   Thank you

David L. Reifman

Acting Commissioner

City of Chicago

Department of Planning and Development

